
 
 
 
 
 

You are important – You can help 
Volunteer Application for UPDAC Appointment 

 
Members of the Urbana Park District Advisory Committee (UPDAC) help the Board of 
Commissioners and Staff of the Urbana Park District to investigate new ideas, study 
possible changes and improvements, and evaluate current operations of the park 
District.  Meetings are held monthly on the 4th Tuesday of the month (except July and 
December). The time commitment is between 2 and 3 hours a month, and includes the 
monthly UPDAC meeting and one other possible monthly committee meeting.  UPDAC 
members are appointed for a three year term.  
  
The following information will help the Urbana Park District Board of Commissioners to 
evaluate your interest and ability to volunteer and serve as a member of the UPDAC.  
Please answer the following questions as fully as possible. You MUST be a resident of 
the Urbana Park District to serve on the UPDAC.  Thank You. 
 

 
Name_____________________________ phone_____________________ 
 
Address______________________________________________________ 
 
e-mail address_________________________________________________ 
 
What activities or special events here at the UPD have you participated in during the last 
12 months? 
 
 
 
 
Do you have family members who participate in UPD programs? 
 
 
 
 
What UPD Park or facility is closest to where you live? 



 
 
What UPD park or facility do you visit often (please check all that apply)? 
_____Phillips Recreation Center  ____Brookens Gym 
_____Anita Purves Nature Center  ____Meadowbrook Park 
_____Crystal Lake Park   ____Blair Park 
_____Urbana Indoor Aquatic Center  ____Victory Park 
_____AMBUCS Park    ____Wheatfield Park 
_____Other________________              ____South Ridge Park 
 
Tell us a little something about your hobbies, or particular areas of interest you have. 
 
 
 
 
 
Your application will be reviewed, and if appropriate, a Member of the Urbana Park 
District Board of Commissioners may contact you by phone to talk more with you about 
the UPDAC.  The Board appoints up to six new UPDAC members each year in May.   
 
Once you have completed this information, please do one of the following.   
 
Mail this form to  Ellen Kirsanoff 
   Development Coordinator 
   Urbana Park District 
   303 W. University Ave.   
   Urbana, IL 61801 
 
You can also e-mail this information to Ellen at erkirsanoff@urbanaparks.org. 
 
If you have any questions please call Ellen at 367-1536.  
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